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DEPARTMENT OF EAST ASIAN STUDIES
EACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
DELHI- 110007
INDIA

EASI2012 €5 F Date 15102012

Prof. Vivek Suneja,
Pro-Vice Chancellor,
University of Delhi,
DELHI-110007.

Dear Prof. Suneja,

The Department of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi is organizing «s™ All India Korean
Language Speech Contest” on 9" November, 2012(Friday). We would like to have you as the
Chief Guest of this Conference . Your esteemed presence will motivate our students and make
this occasion unforgettable for all of us. Kindly confirm your availability. The final programme
shall be sent to you later.

We look forward to have you grace the occasion.
With warrh regards,

Yours sincerely,

ff&)}é\\&:__’.q\'* £

v VS
(Atrina Sharoraics:!
Professtr EFEad

By A A

Univesity of {emthii




fooohl fazafqened

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

No. DU/VC/2012/ 722
October 11,2012

Prof. Anita Sharma

Head, Department of East Asian Studies
Faculty of Social Sciences

University of Delhi

Delhi - 110 007

Dear Madam,

This is in response to your letter no. EAS - 641 dated October 10, 2012 addressed
to Prof. Dinesh Singh, Vice Chancellor, University of Delhi, inviting him to
deliver the welcome speech on the 5™ All India Korean Language Speech Contest
on November 9, 2012 at Conference Center.

[ am writing this to inform you that Prof. Singh expressed his keenness to be part
of the event. But regretfully, 1 am to inform you that the Vice-Chancellor,
University of Delhi will not be able to deliver the welcome speech on the
scheduled date due to prior engagements.

With regards,

Sudhir Sharma ?{;\Hﬁ)—

Deputy Registrar
_Vice Chancellor’s Office

5.

University of Delhi, Main Campus, Delhi-110 007 (India)
- Tel. 27667725/27662880; Fax : 27666350; Website : www.du.ac.in
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Telephone/Fax : 011-27666675
EPABX No. :011-27667725/1567, 1568
E-mail " : office_deas@yahoo.co.in

DEPARTMENT OF EAST ASIAN STUDIES
FACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
DELHI-110007
INDIA
EAS/2012/ 68/ Date: 18.10.2012
Prof.Sudhish Pachauri,
Dean(Colleges),
University of Delhi,
DELHI-110007.

Dear Prof. Pachauri,

The Department of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi is organizing «5™ All India
Korean Language Speech Contest” on o November, 2012(Friday). We would like to
have you as the Chief Guest of this Conference . Your esteemed presence will motivate

our students and make this occasion unforgettable for all of us. Kindly confirm your
availability. The final programme shall be sent to you later.

We look forward to have you grace the occasion.
With warm regards,

Y ours sincerely,
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UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
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Professor Sudhish Pachauri
Dean of Colleges

DC/2012/ bk
19te October, 2012

Dr. Anita Sharma

Head, ?

Department of East Asian Studies
Faculty of Social Sciences
University of Delhi, Delhi -110007

Dear Dr. Sharma,

Thank you for your letter No. EAS/2012/681 dated 18% October, 2012
inviting me to attend the “St All India Korean Language Speech Contest”
as Chief Guest on 9t November, 2012.

I send my good wishes for the Conference. However, due to my prior

engagements it will not be possible to attend the same.

With regards,
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SUDHISH PACHAURI
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University Road, Delhi -110007, India. Phone: +91-11-27667066 Fax: +91-1 1-27666642
email : dean_colleges@du.ac.in
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DEPARTMENT OF EAST ASIAN STUDIES
FACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
DELHI-110007
INDIA
EAS/2012/ € 9€ Date: 23.10.2012
Prof.Anand Prakash
Dean(lntemationa!. Relations),
University of Delhi,
DELHI-110007.
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Dear Prof. Prakash,

The Department of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi is organ izing “5™ All India Korean
Language Speech Contest” 0n o™ November, 2012(Friday). We would like to have you as the
Chief Guest of this Speech Contest. Your esteemed presence will motivate our students and
make this occasion unforgettable for all of us. Kindly confirm your availability. The venue of
Korean Speach is 4.00 p.m. o November, 2012 at Conference Centre in front of Botany
Department, Delhi University, Delhi-7.

We look forward to have you grace the occasion.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,




DEPARTMENT OF EAST ASIAN STUDIES
(Formerly Deptt. of Chinese & Japanese Studies) )

NEW SOCIAL SCIENCE BUILDING

Prof. Anita Sharma UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
Head DELHI-110007
ea EPABX NO.27667725/1567, 1568
TELEPHONE/FAX: 27666675

Ref No.: EAS/ 6.3 1y [ 2013
Date: November 1, 2013

Prof. J. M. Khurana
Dean, Students’ Welfare
University of Delhi
Delhi-110007.
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Dear Prof. Khurana,

The Department of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi is hosting “The 6" All India Kore=n
Language Speech Contest “India & Korea” on November 11, 2013(Monday) between 300 to
7:00p.m at Auditorium, S.G. T. B. Khalsa College, University of Delhi.

We would like to invite you to deliver the opening speech on this occasion and motivate our
students. Detailed programme of the event is attached herewith.

We look forward to have you grace the occasion.
Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
l\,fj ) ] -\;\"\ '._ ‘1 >
- (Anita Sharma)
Professor & Head
IRERs A Head
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Notice
Department of East Asian Studies
University of Delhi

A meeting of Chinese, Japanese and Korean language teachers will be held at the
office of the Head of the Department on 7 January 2013 at 3 pm to discuss the impact
of monthly class tests and semester-end extra/remedial classes.

Teachers are requested to present students’ feedback (if any) and share individual
experiences.
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